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7th June 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Your daughter has been selected to represent The Ladies’ College in the Guernsey UKMT Junior Team 

Maths Challenge, which is to be held at Les Varendes High School (Grammar School) on Monday 12th 

June from 9am til 12pm.  This is a competition against the other island secondary schools, and the girls 

have been doing some preparation at lunchtimes with Mrs Ledger. 

 

After morning registration, we will meet in Reception and teachers will accompany the students by 

coach down to the venue.  We will then return to college by coach at 12:15pm in time for lunch as 

normal. Students may wish to bring a drink and a snack as they will be busy all morning. 

 

I would be grateful if you could complete the slip below giving consent, by Friday 9th June 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Carrie Gribbens 

Mrs Carrie Gribbens 

Head of Mathematics 
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Please return to Mrs Gribbens 

cgribbens@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

 

 

UKMT Junior Team Maths Challenge 

 

Student’s Name……………………………………………….. 

 
I confirm that I am happy for my daughter to participate in this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed: Parent/Guardian:…………………………………………………………… 
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